
 

15.04.2019 

D.A.V PUBLIC SCHOOL, R.K PURAM SEC – IX 

Dear Parent 

There is a growing concern about the heavy school bags 

of the students . In the best interest of the students, 

previously too, we have endeavoured to highlight the 

issue and have sensitized you regarding the same. We 

once again request you to help us regulate  and reduce 

the burden of bags off the students’ shoulders by 

considering the following noteworthy suggestions:- 

• Opt for light weight bags with broad belts for your 

ward. 

• Send bag according to the time table. 

• Your ward should not carry unnecessary materials to 

school (old newspapers, files extra set of colours). 

• Do not send heavy lunch box and water bottle. 

• Replace the big and heavy pencil box with light weight 

pencil box . 

Your kind co- operation is solicited  

       Headmistress  


